
FACULTY OF ARTS 

DEPARTMENT OF ROMANCE LANGUAGES

THE U N IV E R S IT Y  O F W E STER N  ONTARIO

L O N D O N , C A N A D A

Oct. 9, 1946

Ur. Guillermo S. Ermando C.
La Casa Chllena 
1014 Bruce Avenue 
Windsor, Canada

Dear Sir«

Your recent letter to Deem. Neville has been handed to me by 
President Pox* I am much interested to l e a m  of the coming visit of 
Sra. Yanez to the United States and to Canada. In ny opinion we have too 
few opportunities to meet and talk with distinguished representatives 
of other countries in the Americas.

Would you kindly furnish me with some additional information 
concerning Sra. Yanet? I should like to have a list of lecture topics 
upon which she is to make addresses at universities in the United 
States. Does she speak English well enough to address a large group 
of students? Could you inform me concerning the fees conncected #ith 
the visit of Srz. Yanet?

Thank you very much for calling to our attention the coming 
visit of your interesting compatriot. I will be verj' grateful for 
the information requested above.

Sincerely yours*

Robert W. Torrens, Head 
Department of Romance Languages


